
To EHSD Staff on Behalf of the Office of the CIO, Department of Information Technology 
 

 
 

The County is currently experiencing a phishing attack as described below.  Please instruct your staff to 
not click on any links that are similar to the one shown below from this threat actor.  DoIT has blocked 
the sender.   

 


